
Long: Staying at home vital but help
is still available for victims of
domestic abuse

The ‘stay at home’ message has never been more important if we are to protect
the health service and save lives but this does not mean victims of domestic
violence will be forgotten.

LED Street Lighting Upgrade Scheme,
West Circular Road Bangor

A £130,000 street lighting upgrade scheme on the West Circular Road, Bangor
is due to commence on Monday 4 January 2021.

‘We need a huge collective effort
against virus’

Health Minister Robin Swann has called on everyone across Northern Ireland to
play their part in fighting back against Covid-19 in this crucial period.

Justice Minister welcomes prison
virtual visits over Christmas

Justice Minister Naomi Long has welcomed the Prison Service’s decision to run
a number of virtual visits on Christmas Day – a first for the Service.
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Ministers welcome EU trade deal

First Minister Arlene Foster and deputy First Minister Michelle O’Neill have
welcomed today’s announcement of a post Brexit trade deal.
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